Call For Submissions

The SAHS Review Editorial Board welcomes articles, book, film and travel reviews from members and those
interested in potentially becoming a member. The SAHS Review is published three times a year in February,
June, and November. Anyone interested in submitting an article for consideration, should do so three to four
months prior (early November for the February Review, early March for the June Review, and early July for
the November Review). If you have a proposal, abstract, or draft, please email it to us at least four months
prior to the next publication.

Once received, we will review and email you back with any suggestions, and approval or request to revise
your work before we agree to publish. We generally need completed articles two months before publication,
which includes time for review and editing. Even if you submit by the deadline, this does not guarantee it
will be published in the next Review (depends on other submissions and how many we have). Please send to:
sahsreview@gmail.com.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

e You do not need to be a professional historian to write an article! Many of our submissions come
from amateur historians and people doing genealogical research.

e Content must relate to Swiss and/or Swiss-American history. Since our focus is on history, those
submissions will receive first priority. We are open to non-historical topics that connect to Swiss
and/or Swiss-American culture, society, politics, etc.

e For examples of previous articles, visit the SAHS Website and click on SAHS Review. All articles
are available online for free access, thanks to our partnership with Brigham Young University.

e Articles should generally be a minimum of 10 and maximum of 50 pages. They should include some

images and citations, depending on the type of article. Images can include drawings, paintings,

photographs, maps, political cartoons, historical documents.

All work must be original to the author.

Translated works are accepted. All submissions in the SAHS Review are printed in English.

SAHS publishes articles and books on a one-time basis, but the copyright is retained by the author.

Authors are responsible for their content. We will work with authors by proofreading and adding

suggestions and comments when appropriate. We aim to print materials that do not have typos,

grammatical or spelling errors.

e All articles must meet our standards. Only original works by the author will be accepted. Standards
include being well researched and written, with some quotes and proper citations.

e (Citations must follow the Chicago Manual of Style by Kate Turabian (most recent is the 17th
edition). You can find examples in previously published SAHS Review articles online. Footnotes are
expected, along with referencing a variety of sources. A bibliography is not required for an article. A
helpful website: owl.purdue.edu/owl/research_and_citation, and click on Chicago Style under
Subsections.

e SAHS does not pay authors for using your submission, nor will authors be paid to write for or
contribute to the SAHS Review. You can of course add the name of your contribution and a link to it
once available on our website to your curriculum vitae or resume and other websites, such as
academia.edu and LinkedIn.
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